



Harmonize Academy 7 Phillimore Road Liverpool L6 6DL

Principal: Mrs Marie McConville T: 0151 203 1934

E: admin@harmonizeacademy.org
W: www.harmonizeacademy.org

April 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Harmonize Academy Spring Term finishes on Friday 8th April at 11.30 am.

On **Thursday 7th April** there will be Rewards Trips for those students who have achieved outstanding or good behaviour and attendance this term. If your child has a place on one of the trips you will receive a separate letter and permission form.

Spring Term Progress Reports

An academic progress report for your child will be sent home at the end of term. This will show current grades as well as a behaviour and effort mark for the Spring term.

Exam Season Summer 2022

If your child is sitting exams this summer, you will find their timetable enclosed. More details about the exam season will be sent out next term and will be on the school website. If you have any concerns about your child's progress please contact Carl Parkinson, Vice Principal or Gerard Tiernan, Assistant Principal/SENCo T 0151 203 1934.

EXAM CONTINGENCY DAY: Wednesday 29 June 2022 – Save the Date

Students should be available throughout the exam period, including on Contingency Day, in case their planned timetable is disrupted. Contingency Day will be used if a significant, unexpected event arises nationally or locally during the exam period such that no students are able to take an exam when planned.







Dot-Art Schools Competition 2022: Some of our year 9 students have enjoyed taking part in this year's dot-art Liverpool Schools' competition. The judges have selected three entries from each school. **The online public vote is open 1st April – 1st May 2022.** The entry from each school with the most votes wins a place in the public exhibition in June 2022. Please find time to follow the link below to view our entries and select your favourite by clicking the **vote now** button: https://schools.dot-art.com/schools/harmonize-academy 197/

Thank you for your support.

Food Bank

Since we set up our food bank a few years ago, we have seen the need to support local families increase. We would appreciate any small donations of surplus, non-perishable food as this really helps families who need it the most.

School will re-open for the Summer term on Monday 25th April. May I remind you that the Harmonize School day begins with Breakfast Club at 8.30 am and lessons start at 9.00 am. Please ring 0151 203 1934 if your child cannot attend. Students who have not arrived by 9.00 am will receive a text home if you do not contact the school in advance.

Wishing you all a Happy Easter.

Mine M'Enville.

With very best wishes and thanks for your continued support,

Mrs Marie McConville

Principal